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Hello my name is Jonathan and I have had my motorcycle license in Oregon for 7 

years. I am a very safe and responsible rider who has never been sited for speeding 

or any illegal rider activities. I am writing today in support of SB 422 because it will be 

a net positive for both riders and drivers. It will increase rider safety and reduce traffic 

congestion for drivers and produce less CO2 gas in the environment.  

 

Thanks for your consideration  


